
 

Rodent Management Services RPP at Sacramento International Airport 

 

The Sacramento County Department of Airports issued a Request for Proposals (RPP) for 
Rodent Management Services at Sacramento International Airport (SMF). The RPP is 
posted at https://sacramento.aero/scas/opportunities/bids_and_requests Responses are due by 
September 11, 2020. 


